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To accommodate the growth of our training program for 
teenage orphans—our goal is to expand the program 
from 50 to 80 students in 2024—we rented the second 
floor of a building within walking distance from our first 
space.

highlights

ACQUIRED A SECOND TRAINING CENTER SPACE. 

Four of our students turned 18 years old and had to move 
out of their orphanages. We provided them with 
apartments and essential items for living independently. 
We also found jobs for three of them.

PROVIDED JOBS AND HOUSING TO SEVERAL TEENS WHO AGED OUT OF ORPHANAGES.



We started discussions with trade schools in Guatemala 
City and the surrounding area so that our students can 
attend classes and gain skills for entry-level jobs.

PROPOSED A SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM WITH LOCAL TRADE SCHOOLS. 

We fed around 450 children in the Guatemala City Garbage Dump four days per 
week. We also started the process of acquiring new equipment so that we can 
accommodate up to 100 children eating on site.

CONTINUED TO PROVIDE MEALS IN OUR FEEDING CENTER. 

450
CHILDREN



Success Story: What 
Happens When 
Our Students Turn 18?
When our students turn 18, they must leave their 
home—an orphanage or children’s home—and 
live independently. Transforming Futures is there 
to help them during this difficult transition. On 
Luis Castellanos’s birthday, we were beside him 
every step of the way. We provided him with a 
studio apartment and helped him move. We also 

connected him with a local bakery, which gave 
him a full-time job. Luis now works at the bakery 
during the day and continues his studies in the 
evening. “I thank God for the people who helped 
me get this job,” Luis said. “Thank you, 
Transforming Futures, and God bless you.” We 
shared Luis’s success story in this YouTube video.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=20WEFQWqV68


finances

Staff Updates

$1,700 per student annually.

$2,000 scholarship per student.

Our administrative cost is $0.10 per every dollar donated.

$110 a year for 4 days of meals for a child in the garbage city dump.

info@transformingfutures.org www.transformingfutures.org
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We currently employ executive director Pablo Villagrán, program coordinator Julissa Veliz, a social worker, 
two trainers, and facilities manager. We also collaborate with four independent contractors: a law firm, 
accountant, communications specialist, and copywriter.


